
 

 

Pingwei Power Generation Company Carries Out Children Care Activities 

On June 2, 2022, a team of volunteers from Pingwei Power Generation Company visited Liwei 
Elementary School in Tianji Town, Panji District, Huainan City, to teach educational stories 
and send holiday wishes to the children. 

 

The team members had a cordial conversation with the teachers and students of the school, 
understanding in detail the current situation and actual needs of the school, and sent the children 
brand new school bags, stationery bags, chess, skipping rope and other school supplies. The 
children were encouraged to establish their ideals, sharpen their character, learn skills and grow 
up to be a good teenager with all-round development in moral, intellectual, physical and 
aesthetic aspects. 



 

 

 

In recent years, CPID has been promoting the "Ying Shan Hong – China Power Brightness" 
voluntary activities, with a view to help those in need and bring love and brightness to the world. 

 


